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November 16, 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
  
It’s hard to believe such significant snow, sleet and freezing rain has arrived so early, thus 
interrupting our school year and parent-teacher conference schedule.  
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences that were scheduled to occur Friday, November 16, 2018 will now 
be held on Tuesday, November 27, 2018.   
 
Tuesday, November 27, 2018 will be a half-day for students with standard dismissal times. 
Lunch will not be provided. Dismissal times are as follows:  
 

 K-3 will dismiss at 11:00 AM 

 Nazareth Area Intermediate School will dismiss at 12:10 PM 

 Nazareth Area Middle School will dismiss at 11:07 AM 

 Nazareth Area High School will dismiss at 11:30 AM 
 
Parents/Guardians scheduled for conferences on Friday, November 16, 2018, are now 
scheduled for the same time on Tuesday, November 27, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child's school. 
  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Dennis L. Riker, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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